
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Tests 

 

26th March 2021 

Dear parent/guardian, 

 

As I am sure you are already aware, the scheduled Year 6 SATs tests will not 

be taking place in May this year. 

 

However, we will be holding in-school tests to assess the children on the 

content we have taught and to have an idea of how they have progressed 

throughout Key Stage 2.  It will also be something we can discuss with Year 7 

teachers during transition meetings, along with their creative talents.   

 

The school tests will be: 

 Maths arithmetic Fluency 

 Maths Reasoning Paper 1 

 Maths Reasoning Paper 2 

 Reading 

 Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling 

 

The children will be bringing home a maths Homework booklet for them to 

work through during the Easter holiday.  The idea of the booklet is for them to 

do ten minutes every day for ten days – ‘Ten for Ten’. 

 

If they work through the pages on Monday – Friday during both weeks, they 

will get the weekends off.   

 

We also recommend that they read for at least 20 minutes every day and to 

pause to think about what they read at the end of each chapter.  

 

As soon as we know the dates for the school tests we will send out a 

notification on the app.  

 

As always, if you have any questions, please email us:  

y6@stacksteads.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Many thanks for your continued support during the last year, it really is 

appreciated.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Burns and Mr Doidge 
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